Tlopd's %’mgmtm' of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

1st June, 1932.

Dear uirs,

I have to acknuwledge the receipt of your letter
of the 31st ultiwmo returning for ecancellation the old
frecvoard certificates in the case of the steamer "RARNDALE" .

Thanking you for your attention,

I am, Dear S5irs,

ﬁ%@ﬁfs faithfully,

pro Secretary. %m

The Surveyors,

BARRY .

Lloyd's R@Olst@”
w%%@umdaum




